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To:  Board of Parks and Recreation 

From:  Mark Heintz – Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date:  March 15, 2021 

Re:  2022 and 2023 park fertilization 

 

A request for proposals was sought for 2021 fertilization services for the parks and recreation department. 

That schedule was awarded in 2021 to Forever Green from Crown Point at a total cost of $20,267.55. The 

proposal included that the agreement could be extended for an additional three years at the same price if 

agreed to by both parties.  

 

Attached to the agenda packets is a signed willingness from Tony Powell, Senior Account Manager for 

Forever Green to hold their prices for the 2022 and 2023 seasons at the 2021 awarded amount.  

 

Staff is very satisfied with our previous experience with Forever Green.  

 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends extending the current agreement with Forever Green for the 2022 and 2023 seasons at 

an annual cost not to exceed $20,267.55.   

 

 


